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committee is demanding that interven-
tion officers have the status of sworn 
peace officers. 

The CSN, fighting for fair recognition of the 
profession 

The CSN is working on various fronts 
for fair recognition of this job, in terms 
of both professional recognition and 
pay. 

The CSN will continue to invest all 
the time and energy needed to obtain 
results as soon as possible.

THE CSN IS WORKING FOR RECOGNITION 
OF INTERVENTION OFFICERS

The CSN, a force to be reckoned with for 
intervention officers

The CSN set up a working committee 
to intervene more effectively in favour 
of better recognition of the work done 
by intervention officers. 

Various concerns have been at the 
heart of the committee’s work, with the 
participation of a number of interven-
tion officers. Recognition and valuing 
of the work, the role and responsibi-
lity of intervention officers, the legal 
framework for intervention and occu-
pational health and safety issues were 
all concerns raised by intervention offi-
cers. 

The working committee’s mandate was 
to prepare a status report on the situa-
tion and reality of intervention officers’ 
work.
 
One of the conclusions reached by 
committee members was the need to 
establish measures encouraging the 
attraction and retention of personnel. 
The intervention officers on the 
committee also want training for inter-
vention officers to be standardized. 

The committee proposed reviewing the 
assessment of the legal framework for 
intervention, with a view to establishing 
a procedure for handling complaints 
filed against an officer. Finally, the 
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